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The Michael Callahan Memorial Hockey Scholarship was established by the Callahan family in
honor of their son, Michael. The scholarship is awarded annually to a Dickinson High School
male or female hockey player who is furthering his education at a college or university in the
fall. The scholarship fund provides an opportunity to assist graduating Dickinson High School
students with their education. We invite you to complete the attached scholarship application.
The Michael Callahan Memorial Hockey Scholarship is a $500 scholarship established by his
family, in his honor, to continue Michael’s love for the game of hockey.

The Foundation manages the scholarship fund program. It benefits graduating students as they
further their education. Because scholarship recipients are local students who have attended
Dickinson High School, we have a vested interest in their success. We will see the results as the
scholarship recipient’s graduate from college and enter the workplace.

An application is enclosed. Applications are also available from the Dickinson High School
counselor’s office.

One $300 scholarship will be awarded annually.

Eligible applicants are male or female Dickinson High School senior hockey players (attending
Dickinson High School) that will be enrolled in a college or university in the fall. Applicants
must complete the attached application form and submit it prior to the deadline.

The application deadline is February 1, 2024. Applications should be turned in to the DHS
counselor’s office.

Previous scholarship winners include: 2011 - Cole Olheiser, 2012 — Michael Porter, 2013 —
Jamison Gray, 2014 — Brett Schweitzer, 2015 — Andrew Heckaman, 2016 — Tate Martel, 2017 —
Michael Herauf, 2018-Emily Keller, 2019-Ryan Bren, 2020-Austin Raatz, 2021-Landon Aman,
2022-Evan Groll, 2023-Taj Blauer.

If you have any questions, please contact any of the DHS counselors, at 456-0030, or Karen
Heidt at 590-0495.

Sincerely,
Karen Heidt, Dickinson Public Schools Foundation Director of Development






Michael Callahan
Memorial Hockey Scholarship

Application: Part |

Name:
Address:
City/State/Zip Code:
Cell phone: Email address:

Names of Parents:

Male: Hockey Player: Grade Point Average:
College or University to Attend:
Field of Study:

Application: Part Il (Please respond to the following essay statements. You may attach the
answers to the application. Please limit your answers to one page.

1. How did hockey prepare you for life and your future?

2. Please describe your future plans and career goals after graduation.

Application deadline is February 1. Please submit to the DHS Counselor’s office.






